MINISTRY OF SOCIAL
DEVELOPMENT

TE MANATU WHAKAHIATO ORA

Sam Bird
fvi-request-4489-8c3feccO@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Bird

On 24 August 2016 you emailed the Ministry requesting, under the Official
Information Act 1982, information regarding Project 300.

The Ministry has decided to grant your request. However, it will take some time
to prepare the information for release. The information will be sent to you by 5
October 2016.

In order to provide you with further context in terms of the information you have
requested, information regarding Project 300 is available in responses to written
parliamentary questions, available on the Parliament website www.parliament.nz.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact
OIA Requests@msd.govt.nz

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely
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